MADBURY PLANNING BOARD
13 TOwN HALL ROAD
MADBURY NH

Scptember 20, 2009
Dcar Abutter:
You are hereby notitied that the Madbury Planning Board will consider an application for a

Site Plan Review of a property in which you have an abutter interest. If the application is

aceepted, a public hearing will immediately follow.

Date and time: Wednesday, October 7, 2009 at 7:30 p.m.
Location: Madbury Town Hall, 13 Town Hall Road, Madbury NH

The application is for a Site Plan Review presented by West Environmental on behalf of Ronda
Macl.cod of 245 Piscataqua Road, Madbury NI. The review will address the construction of a
proposed deck at the residence located at 245 Piscataqua Road (Map 11, Lot 3). The Planning Board
will review the requirements of the Town ordinance Article X Shoreland Protection Overlay District as

the arca to be affected is located within this zoning overlay district.

The Madbury Planning Board invites and welcomes your participation.

Sincerely.,

Leigh Dunkelberger
Planning Board Sccretary



